
June 2016 

The Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney 
NSW 2001 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Submission in Support of Development Application for the Rye Park Wind Farm, 
15-40 km north of Yass, approx. 3-4 west of Ryde Park, 250 km south west of Sydney 

We are writing in support of the Rye Park Wind Farm (Development Application SSD 6693). 

While we are not particularly impassioned either way about this proposal. We do feel that it would have 
benefits for our region through the money and jobs it will Create. 

We think that some of the objections to the proposal are political or egocentric and dismissive of the 
greater benefit. 

From what we can see, the developer has genuine regard for the community and the environment and 
wishes to undertake the development in a responsible manner. This region in extremely windy so we 
think the project just makes sense. 

Sincerely 
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